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June 17, 2019 
 
filed via LMS 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
  ATTN:  Media Bureau, Video Division 
 

Note: Exempt From Filing Fees 
 

Re: Notification of Resumption of Full Power Operation 
Nebraska Educational Telecommunications Commission 
NCE Station KHNE-TV, Hastings, NE (Facility ID 47987)   

 
 
On behalf of Nebraska Educational Telecommunications Commission (“NETC”), licensee of 
noncommercial educational television Station KHNE-TV, Hastings, Nebraska, we hereby inform 
the Commission that KHNE-TV has resumed full power operation following a brief period of 
reduced power operation. 

 
By online filing in FCC File No. 0000073664, NETC notified the Commission that KHNE-TV 
had been operating at a reduced power since May 28, 2019 in connection with the 
implementation of the replacement of the station facility’s transmitter for the build-out of the 
minor change facilities authorized in FCC File No. 0000035896.  NETC now notifies the 
Commission that KHNE-TV has resumed full power operation as of June 15, 2019 in accordance 
with the construction permit authorization in FCC File No. 0000035896.  A license to cover 
application for that permit will be filed separately. 

 
NETC is a noncommercial educational licensee and operates KHNE-TV on a noncommercial 
educational basis.  Moreover, NETC is a governmental entity.  The licensee is therefore exempt 
from FCC filing fee and regulatory fee requirements for KHNE-TV, pursuant to Sections 1.1116 
and 1.1162 of the Commission’s rules.  Should any questions arise regarding this matter, kindly 
contact this office. 

 
Very truly yours, 

/s/ Barry S. Persh 
Counsel for Nebraska Educational 
Telecommunications Commission 

 
 
 


